
Sixth Form Autumn Term 1 Newsletter

Explorer Form News

It’s been a pleasure to welcome back students and get to know new starters these last two

weeks. It’s always exciting to start a new year and I am confident the fantastic bunch of young

people in Explorer form are going to have a great year together. So far we have been getting to

know each other, started up out weekly Current Affairs picture quiz and discovered a love for

Uno and Dobble. It’s important to me that the students practice and enhance their social skills

during form time and activities will focus on this alongside individual EHCP targets. We have our

Annual Review meetings coming up before Christmas and it will be great to meet as many of

you as possible face to face. I will be touching base with you all over the coming weeks but in

the meantime any questions or concerns please do contact me through the school office.

Thanks. Helen

Diary Dates:

Explorer Form 

Work Experience 

trips out: 

21st September 

28th September 

5th October   

12th October 

19th October

We expect to take 

all Upper Phase 

students to the 

Aylsham Providers 

Fair to find out 

about college and 

other provision 

post 16 on 

Wednesday 11th

October.

Planners and communication.

This year all students have a planner. These

contain their timetable, reward structure,

expectations and loads of other useful information.

We encourage you to explore these together. The

planner is a great way to pass on information and

ask questions to tutors. We will be encouraging

students to use their planners regularly as a way
to increase self organisation and independence.

Individual Work Experience

As well as the group Work experience we encourage students to find

individual work placements. These can be undertaken on day release

over a period of time. This helps students gain valuable

independence, confidence and work skills. If you identify a suitable

placement in your local area we can help get these set up. We

especially encourage this for year 13 and above.

Useful Links:  All pupils have access to IXL, a personalised learning 
platform to support their literacy and numeracy  https://uk.ixl.com/

https://uk.ixl.com/


Independent Living Skills Carousel – Thursday Mornings. 

Group Work Experience: 

This half term Explorer will be starting their work experience with Muddy Boots and Strands 
Charity Shop.  As the weather turns please ensure students have warm clothing and 
waterproof coats. Tasks students undertake at Muddy boots include clearing footpaths, 
creating new habitats and Students will be working alongside the public volunteers and using 
hand tools. Students will also get an opportunity to go to the Strands Charity Shop – where 
they will complete tasks such as sorting stock, pricing items and using the till.  

TITAN:  

This half term Endeavour class will be visiting local towns of Cromer and Sheringham to learn 
and practice pedestrian road safety. There will usually be the opportunity for students to buy a 
drink or snack in a café or shop. Students can bring in up to £5 for this. This is optional. 

Life Skills: 

This half term our sessions will be a mixture of both practical independent living skills, and 
completing coursework for a qualification. We will be cooking budget meals, which will include 
planning, pricing, and preparing. We will also consider hygiene and practice keeping a clean 
kitchen. We will be completing classroom activities on planning to a budget and understanding 
kitchen hygiene. We hope that every student will come away with useful, practical skills that 
they can apply in the future.

Please ensure your sixth former …

• is wearing the appropriate clothes for 
the lessons they have that day. 

• doesn’t bring sweets and gum to Sixth 
Form.

• has their planner every day and letters 
returned promptly.

Thank you for your support 
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Pioneer Form News

It has been a pleasure to welcome the new Pioneer group this term! We have a 

wonderful mixture of students returning to sixth form, as well as newcomers, and it has been 

great to see how well the group is forming. Pioneer will be the first place that the students come 

to in the morning, as well as the classroom they come to at the end of the day. As such, we 

hope that we can build a friendly, safe, respectful and fun place for all Pioneer students. It is a 

class of many different personalities, interests and needs, and treating each other with 

kindness and respect will be key to building this. We have made a good start with this, and it's 

nice to see social bonds already growing within the group. Many thanks for your support in this. 

In time we will also be reading every day, and taking part in activities that will build on our social 

and communication skills. Many thanks to the students for their efforts so far, I am excited for 

the year ahead!    

Thanks. Simon Planners and communication.

This year all students have a planner. These

contain their timetable, reward structure,

expectations and loads of other useful information.

We encourage you to explore these together. The

planner is a great way to pass on information and

ask questions to tutors. We will be encouraging

students to use their planners regularly as a way
to increase self organisation and independence.

Individual Work Experience

As well as the group Work experience we encourage students to find

individual work placements. These can be undertaken on day release

over a period of time. This helps students gain valuable

independence, confidence and work skills. If you identify a suitable

placement in your local area we can help get these set up. We

especially encourage this for year 13 and above.

Useful Links:  All pupils have access to IXL, a personalised learning 
platform to support their literacy and numeracy  https://uk.ixl.com/

Diary Dates:

We expect to take 

all Upper Phase 

students to the 

Aylsham Providers 

Fair to find out 

about college and 

other provision 

post 16 on 

Wednesday 11th

October.

https://uk.ixl.com/


Sixth Form Autumn Term 1 Newsletter

Endeavour Form News

It has been a pleasure to welcome back students into their second year in 6th form and to get to

know all the new starters these first two weeks of term. It is always exciting to start a new year

and I am confident the fantastic bunch of young people in Endeavour class are going to have a

great year together. So far, we have been getting to know each other, started up out weekly

Current Affairs picture quiz and completed our timetables. All the students in Endeavour class

have shown themselves to be kind and caring, and we laugh a lot in this class. It is important to

me that the students practice and enhance their social skills during form time and activities will

focus on this alongside individual EHCP targets. We have our Annual Review meetings coming

up before Christmas and it will be great to meet as many of you as possible face to face. I will be

touching base with you all over the coming weeks but in the meantime any questions or

concerns please do contact me through the school office.

Thanks. Hannah
Planners and communication.

This year all students have a planner. These

contain their timetable, reward structure,

expectations and loads of other useful information.

We encourage you to explore these together. The

planner is a great way to pass on information and

ask questions to tutors. We will be encouraging

students to use their planners regularly as a way
to increase self organisation and independence.

Individual Work Experience

As well as the group Work experience we encourage students to find

individual work placements. These can be undertaken on day release

over a period of time. This helps students gain valuable

independence, confidence and work skills. If you identify a suitable

placement in your local area we can help get these set up. We

especially encourage this for year 13 and above.

Useful Links:  All pupils have access to IXL, a personalised learning 
platform to support their literacy and numeracy  https://uk.ixl.com/

Diary Dates:

Endeavour Form  
TITAN trips out:

21st September 

28th September 

5th October   

12th October 

19th October

We expect to take 

all Upper Phase 

students to the 

Aylsham Providers 

Fair to find out 

about college and 

other provision post 

16 on Wednesday 

11th October.

https://uk.ixl.com/

